NAMI Northern Lakes Regular Meeting Wednesday, July 2, 2014

Meeting called to order at 6:25 p.m. by President Mick Fiocchi.

Those in attendance were Lon Voils, Mick Fiocchi, Audrey Kissinger, Jim Skubal, Mary Wright, Jeanne Pederson, Dan Rondello, and Bob Mangles.

Minutes were approved with the correction that The Human Service Center Director has not yet been selected. (This was striken out of the June Minutes.)

Fiocchi stated the need for a promotion committee. Fiocchi will contact Janice Schuette

about being on this committee. Kissinger will help with publicity.

Pam Morton will be contacted as per her interest in being on the board.

On Tuesday Aug. 12th Vilas County will hold a meeting at The Library Room at The Walter Olson Library in Eagle River at 7 p.m.

Voils stated that Bethesda made an offer for The South Park School building, approved with contingencies of zoning, inspections, etc. They have 30 days to drop their offer pending their contingencies. 2,200 sq. ft. could potentially be allocated for the drop-in center. More information on finalization will take place at a meeting at The Human Service Center on Fri. Aug. 1 at 11 a.m.

Voils stated that at the next meeting we could discuss fund raising issues regarding The Drop-In center.

We are still waiting to hear more about our pending 501 (c) 3 status.

Voils reported that at the full board meeting of The Human Service Center that they had not yet selected a director. Maggie Peterson is the new chairperson of the Human Service Center board.

Mangles gave The Treasury Report.

Skubal stated that the picnic will be at pavilion # 3 at Hodag Park on July 12th.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:56 p.m.